GOVERNMENT OF KHYBER PAKHTUNKHWA
FINANCE DEPARTMENT

CORRIGENDUM

For information to all concerns that our advertisements published in
the leading Newspapers during the month of March, 2020 are
postponed and shall be open on 16.04.2020 instead of 07.04.2020,

at the said time & venue, due to Corona virus emergency notified
vide notification of RR&S Department Khyber Pakhtunkhwa No. SO
(Admn) RR&SD/2-49/2020 dated 18.03.2020 & dated 03.04.2020

Government of Khyber Pakhtunkhwa,
Finance Department, Civil Secretariat, Peshawar
(Phone #AD(CB&S) 9212623
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